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Reminder-1

Tel: 0471-2721278 NCC Directorate (K&L)
State wing (Finance)
Thiruvananthapuram -10

7111/F1-Fin/2016-17/NCC 18 Mar 2017

The Group Commander
NCC Group Headquarters Thiruvananthapuram/Kollam/Kottayam
Ernakulam/Kozhicode

REVISION OF RATE OF HONORARIUM IN RESPECT OF ANO’S — IRRREGULAR
DEMAND: REGARDING

1. Reference to NCC Directorate (K&L) Thiruvananthapuram letter No.7111/F1-
Finf2016-17/NCC dated 04 Feb 2017.

2, Group-wise consolidated demand asked vide above reference is still awaited. In
order to process the subject claim during the financial year, all Group Headquarters are
requested to forward group-wise consolidated demand from ANO’s of the respective
Units duly scrutinized and forward the same with recommendation of the Group
commanders to this Directorate latest by 20 Mar 2017.

3. Treat the matter most urgent.

(A Mumthas Beegom)
Administrative Officer
For Additional Director General



